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ATTACHMENT S-1
Yes to Clean, Affordable Energy

NO on Another Risky Energy Proposition
Californians Want a Responsible and Affordable Clean Energy Plan, Not Higher Rates and Another Energy Crisis.  We all support moving to cleaner sources of renewable energy. But environmentalists and clean power experts warn that a poorly written initiative, drafted by a handful of special interest lawyers and lobbyists and financed by a billionaire with no energy expertise, would actually take us backward.  This misleading measure would thwart clean energy projects already underway, increase energy rates for all residents and businesses and increase the risk for another energy crisis in the state.

Leading Environmentalists & Clean Power Experts Say the Risky Energy Proposition is “Fatally Flawed” & Will Take Us Backward

· California’s leading environmental advocates oppose this proposition and warn:

· “it could slam the brakes on renewable energy development in the state, and jeopardize achievement of the near-term 20 percent requirement.” 
· “Could cause further delays in getting renewables built.” 

Non-Partisan Legislative Analyst Says the Risky Energy Proposition Will Lead to Higher Rates

· Californians have always been willing to pay more for cleaner power, but the Energy Proposition would needlessly drive up prices for renewable power by setting targets that will force utilities to sign contracts regardless of cost.

· The state’s non-partisan legislative analyst says the measure could “result in higher electricity rates” and have “potential unknown increased costs and reduced revenues, particularly in the short term, to state and local governments resulting from the measure’s potential to increase retail electricity rates…”

California Residents and Businesses Can’t Afford Another Energy Mistake

· Our state’s economy and energy future are too important to put in the hands of an inflexible initiative that was written by special interest lawyers and lobbyists.  If passed by voters, no changes can be made to this law without another vote of the people or 2/3 of the legislature. 

Californians Deserve a Responsible Plan for Cleaner Energy – Not a Special Interest Proposition That Will Take Us Backward
California recently announced a world-leading plan to combat global climate change that includes strong new requirements that ensure we’ll move to more renewable power sources in the near future. We need to give this plan time to work. This new proposition will actually stop progress we’re making and could lead to higher rates, less renewable power, and another energy crisis.
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